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	To:
	All Certified Employees

	From:
	Randy Vaughn

	Re:
	Teaching Certificates

	Date:
	March 23, 2009


OFFICE OF TEACHER CERTIFICATION CHANGES 
CONCERNING ISSUANCE OF TEACHING CERTIFICATES

 Effective July 1, 2009, the Office of Teacher Certification will print an official certificate for an educator only at the point the individual qualifies for their very first South Carolina certificate.   Subsequently, educators will be able to access the Certification Status page on the Certification website at www.scteachers.org and print an unofficial copy of their certificate as needed, via a secure environment.  They are also adding a feature to the Certification Status page that will advise an educator of changes that have recently been made to the certificate.  This message will appear for 30 days after a certificate change has been made.  If an educator desires to have an official certificate issued by the Office of Teacher Certification, a request must be submitted on a Change of Action Form along with a $10.00 fee.  The form is available at www.scteachers.org or contact Gail Davis, Human Resources.

Effective April 1, 2009, educators will be able to go to the Certification website and print a copy of the teaching credential.

 It is the employee’s responsibility to provide a copy of the updated teaching credential to Gail Davis in Human Resources.  The Certification Office does not notify our office of any changes.



